You’re Invited:!
Treynor Elementary School

Nichtof ¢ rts

Hosted by Mr. Stinman, MS. weis, & JIw

At Treynor Elementary School
On Monday April 22nd, 2024 from 6-8PM

What To Expect at Night of the Arts
Night of the Arts is an open house event where you and your families are invited to
come to the elementary school and see all the incredible artwork and fantastic
performances that the students have worked on this school year. Some things to see
would be the artwork made by students throughout the hallways, wonderful grade
level performances put on by Mr. Stinman in the gym, the glow in the dark gallery, clay
projects, and lastly JTW will be providing an ice cream social.
Free will donations will be accepted to support the Treynor Elementary art and music
programs. We can’t wait to see you!

We STRONGLY recommend carpooling to Night of the Arts if possible! There
is limited parking at and around the elementary school.

Kindergarten (6:15 p.m))

1st Grade (6:30 p.m.)

oth Grade (7:30 p.m.)




Where To Find Your Art!
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